
From: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 2/22/2018 10:12:37 AM
Subject: RE: 529s

Short answer: yes
 
Long answer: yes, they can use 529 for k-12 expense up to $10,000 a year as the result of a change in federal law and 
it is effective immediately.
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
 

From: Danny Varat 
 
Sent: Tuesday, February 20, 2018 9:42 AM
 
To: Catherine McNicoll 
Subject: 529s
 
​Please confirm with the Treasurer's Office that 529 Plans now can be used for K-12 expenses.
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